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The location for the new union depot has been decided upon. 
The company' s have decided to build it on the right of way of 
both companies between Spruce av., and Canada street. The 
South shore is already engaged in getting out piles at Wells-
burg to be used in the construction of the depot . It will be 
but a short time before the depot yards will be a lively 
place . 
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